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Eli's Hospice Insider

Hospice News: Rural County Loses Last Hospice Provider

Northwest Colorado Health has discontinued its home health and hospice services in Grand County, Colorado, reports
Ski-Hi News. Northwest is the only hospice provider in the county.

"Recruitment of nursing staff in Grand County has been a struggle,” Chief Executive Officer Stephanie Einfeld said.
"We have done everything we can think of, but at this time, we do not have the personnel resources to be able to safely
provide this service in Grand County.”
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The county stopped providing home health and hospice and Northwest stepped in four years ago. The county will not be
able to resume offering hospice, an official told the News.
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